



Number: MED 261	Date: December 15, 2022	<b>Page:</b> 1 of 1
<b>Subject:</b> Business Cost Program Payment Rate Increase	Reference:	

## To: All practitioners,

The Ministry of Health will increase the Business Cost Program (BCP) payment rate from \$2.95 to \$3.59 effective April 1, 2022. Current BCP program assessment rules remain the same. The change will be implemented on December 16, 2022.

For services provided on and after December 16, 2022

• New rate \$3.59 will be directly applied to the assessment and payment.

For services provided before December 16, 2022

 Retroactive payment will be calculated for services provided from April 1, 2022 to December 15, 2022 and distributed to each Business Arrangement at a later date. Details will be communicated in future bulletins.

## Inquiries:

Any inquiries regarding this change can be sent to health-pcsp.admin@gov.ab.ca.

Contact:	Provider Compensation and Strategic	Approved by: Jonathan Koehli	
Email:	Partnerships Branch health-pcsp.admin@gov.ab.ca	Position:	Executive Director
			Provider Compensation and Strategic Partnerships Branch

Class cation: Public